
 

7th November 2019 
 
Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and Students 
 
We have had a taste of summer this week with 
a couple of really hot days.  A reminder for    
students to please wear their sunhats.  If         
you can apply sunblock on your child before 
they come to school that would be beneficial.     
Sunhats can be ordered through the school 
office. 
DINO-MITE BOOKFAIR 
We had a very successful book fair last week.  
A very big thank you to everyone who came 
along and supported this event and purchased 
books.  We sold $2107.00 worth of books and 
our school receives $632.  Thank you to Mrs 
McMillan, Mrs Monrad and Mrs Munro who 
organised the Book Fair and put a lot of effort 
into making it a Dino-Mite week!   
BOOK CHARACTER DAY 
It was great to see students dressed up as their 
favourite book character last Friday.  A lot of 
effort was put into their costumes and we 
hoped everyone enjoyed watching the parade.  
The character winners are as follows: 
 
 Alexis  Room 9 
 Madelin  Room 10 
 Hailey-Anne Room 6 
 Charlotte  Room 7 
 Marikah  Room 5 
 Alex   Room 5 
 
 

SENIOR ATHLETICS 
Well done to all students who participated at 
the Ohinemuri athletics day yesterday.         
Everyone performed really well in the hot       
conditions.  Thank you to the parent helpers 
and supporters who made this day successful 
and to Hikutaia School for organising the day.  
Once we receive the confirmed results we will 
notify students who made it through to the 
Thames Valley Athletics day next Wednesday. 
 

Congratulations Dante 
A BIG congratulations to Dante who has been  
selected and playing for the Thames Valley       
Under 11 Boys Representative Hockey team.   
 
Dante has also been 
awarded “The Most 
Promising Player” at 
prizegiving.  This is a 
wonderful      
achievement and we 
are very proud of 
you Dante!   
 
We love to hear of 
our students          
successes. 
 

 

Coming Events 
 NOVEMBER (Whiringa-ā-rangi) 

12th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6.00pm 
13th  Thames Valley Athletics Day 
13th  School Community Hui 3.15pm  
  Onwards until 6.00pm 
15th  Little Athletics—Year 1 & 2 
19th  Cricket Lessons 

DECEMBER (Hakihea) 
6th  Christmas Parade Gifting Stall 
10th  Prizegiving 
12th  Last day of Term 4—Half Day 

   

Hui—Meeting 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 Jackson B.W—Room 8 
Arabella—Room 6 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room  

 
 
 
 

Newspaper 
Please bring any clean unwanted newspaper into our school office.  Thank you 

 
Touch Draw Thursday 7th November 
4.30pm F3 MAS Midgets 1 vs Netherton Dragons 
4.30pm F6 MAS Midgets 4 v vs Paeroa Central Midgets 2 
5.00pm F6 MAS Midgets 3 vs Tirohia Teina  LATE GAME 
 
5.00pm F3 MAS Junior 1 vs Paeroa Central Junior 1 
5.00pm F2 MAS Junior 2 vs PCS Storm 
NO GAME FOR MAS JUNIOR 3 THIS WEEK 
 

5.30pm F2 MAS Senior 1 vs Karangahake Seniors 
5.30pm F1 MAS Senior 2 vs Netherton Storm Raiders 
 
 
CHRISTMAS PARADE FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 
This year schools are being asked to have a stall after  
the Christmas Parade.  Christmas has become so commercial 
our students have decided to have a “giving” stall.  They will 
recycle gifts which will be given to children and families to 
use as presents for Christmas. 
 
To do this we need donations of: 
 Christmas wrapping paper 
 Toys 
 Games 
 Puzzles 
 Household items 
 Garden and garage items 
 Anything ‘giftable’ 
 
All in good order suitable for re-gifting. 
We hope you will support our student group in this           
wonderful initiative. 
Thank you for the donations that have been coming in. 
 

\Lunch orders are        
happening this term 

every Friday.   
$5.00 for a six inch 

sub roll.    
Please bring money 

and place your  
order at the school 
office on Fridays. 

Book Character Day 



 
  
  

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Public Notices 
Singers Wanted 

The Ohinemuri Singers would like the help of some young voices between the age of 9-12 for their   
annual Christmas concert.  It will include some well known carols and some not so well known. The      
concerts will be : Sat 30th November 2pm Waihi; Saturday 7th December 7pm Thames; Sunday 8th 
December 7pm Paeroa.  Practices start this Saturday 2nd November 9am at Elim (Station Road, 
Paeroa) for about an hour.  Thereafter every Monday evening 7pm at Elim for about 45 minutes. It will 
be a fun time.  Please contact Gus on 0273 866 024.



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 

Rob Irwin 
We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 
 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 
 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 
 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 
Phone: 022 171 0899 

Email: aceinteriors@outlook.co.nz 


